Nursery newsletter

8.12.23

Benny

Stars of the week:

or being kind to his friends and for helping them to do up their

coats

Louis for conquering his shyness and joining in with songs and actions on the carpet

Next weeks topic: Christmas Crafts

We will be making beautiful Christmas crafts for our families, and we will continue to practice for our special Christmas concert. We'll also have a present wrapping station where we can dress up as elves and help Santa by learning how to wrap up presents. We will also be making fabulous glittery calendars, cards and baubles! No sparkles spared!

- Thank you for the contributions so far towards the cost of the Christmas entertainer that has been provisionally booked, we are still collecting and hope to be able to confirm our booking with 'Fred the Elf' next week
- We are inviting the children into nursery for a MAGICAL BEDTIME CHRISTMAS STORY on Friday 15th December at 4.45 5.30pm. The children come dressed in pyjamas and dressing gowns with their favourite teddy and a bedtime drink. We will provide the cookies as they snuggle down on cushions to listen to Christmassy stories in twinkly fairy lights and (battery) candlelight. It was very successful last year and proved to be a magical experience!
- The NURSERY CHRISTMAS CONCERT will be held in the nursery classroom on Thursday 14th December @ 2.30. The PM children are invited to join us for the concert. It will be standing room only and because of space restrictions no buggies inside please
- Some parents have asked for a list of class names for Christmas cards so we will put one in your child's book bag next week should you wish to use it.



Louis